
June 29, 1978

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe
New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

I was very pleased to have your reply to my letter inquiring 
about the possibility of acquiring your work for the Museum 
collection.

We wondered if you would be willing to send us a group of 
twenty-five silver prints of varying subjects and sizes from 
which we can make a selection. In addition to your portraits, 
we are interested in your landscapes. "Mouth of the Rio 
Grande", illustrated in the February 1977 issue of Popular 
Photography, impressed us as being a particularly fine image.

We appreciate your kindness, and we look forward to receiving 
your photographs.
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